
Cherry Blossom Festival 
Pat Walters and Kuniko Nakano 
demonstrated Ikebana at the Cherry 
Blossom Festival at Auburn Botanic 
Garden – Kuniko Nakano, Ohara 
School and Pat Walters, Chiko School 
to a very enthusiastic audience in an 
improved venue. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Iris Society (NSW) 
Annual Exhibition at Blackheath on  
20 October 2018. Participation by 
Ikebana International members would 
be welcome. 

 
Website: Our Newsletter is now 
placed on our website, which you can 
check out:  
https://www.sydneyikebana.org  
 
Membership Renewals are now overdue if 
you haven’t already paid. You must be a 
member to vote at the AGM. Subscription 
is now $110 to cover the cost of bank fees 
to transfer to Japan. 
 

2018 Rivendell Flower Show  
6th – 7th October 2018 

10am-3pm 
Rivendell, Thomas Walker Estate 
Repatriation General Hospital, 1A 

Hospital Road, Concord West. 
The RHS NSW is a partner and floral 
art displays will be part of the show. 

 
The Bromeliad Society of Australia 

Inc. 
SPRING SHOW 

Castle Hill Showground, 
129 Showground Rd, Castle Hill on 

Saturday 22nd September 9am - 4pm 
and Sunday 23rd September 2018 

10am - 3pm. 
 

 Ikebana International 
Sydney Chapter #36 Inc 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Join us for morning tea. 

 

9.30am Practice Exhibition –  
  Spring Flowers 
 

10.00am Business Meeting 

10.30am Ikebana Demonstration 

10.45am Guest Speaker – Mrs 

 Elizabeth Hole – Archery – 

 learn how Elizabeth entered 

 into the sport and became a 

 champion archer. 

12.30pm Close of meeting 

Guests welcome $5.00 

 
For any enquiries please contact our 
President, Patricia Walters – SMS on 

mobile 0416 210 274. 
 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

THURSDAY 20th SEPTEMBER 

at 10.00AM 

at the Chatswood Bowling Club, 

655 Pacific Highway, Chatswood 
 

 
Patricia Walters- Chiko School 

 

 
Kuniko Nakano - Ohara School 

 

https://www.sydneyikebana.org/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
August General Meeting 

Members and guests enjoyed a Spring 
Workshop using a variety of leaves 
and flowers in their own containers. 
Vickie Tan and other members 
prepared a special morning tea which 
everyone enjoyed. 

 
 

August Workshop Arrangements 

 
Hiroko Prado 

 
Guest Jane, Vickie Tan & Pat Walters 


